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NEWSLETTER FOR ROSSETT ACRE – 19 September 2024 

 
Hello everyone, I hope you have had a good week. It’s been rather strange in school this week as we are 
missing our Y6 children who are on their residential in East Barnby, near Whitby. They return tomorrow 
and we look forward to them coming back with tales about all the adventures they have had. I expect 
they will all sleep well this weekend! They’ve been so lucky with the weather this week too.  
 
A huge thank you to all my colleagues who have given up their own time, and been away from their 
families, to ensure the Y6 residential takes place; Mr Marshall, Miss McKeown, Mrs Lang, Mrs Blyde, 
Mrs Stott and Mr Slater. A special thank you to Mrs Ingle, who attended the residential, led and 
organised the visit, which is no mean feat.  
 
YEAR 6 PUPILS TRANSFERRING SECONDARY SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2025 
If you are a parent/carer of a child in Year 6, please remember to apply for a place for your child by the 
deadline of 31 October 2024. Applications can be made online: School admissions | North Yorkshire Council 
 
  

Forthcoming dates for your diary 

Thurs 26 Sept Nell Bank Meeting – Y4 parents and children 5pm – Sports Hall 

Thurs 26 Sept East Barnby Meeting – Y5 parents and children 5.45pm – Sports Hall 

Tues 1 Oct *NEW* Individual and sibling photos. Pre-school children and siblings can have their 

photo taken from 8.15am. More details to follow. 

Fri 4 Oct Walk to School Day 

Tues 8 Oct Open classrooms for parents 9-9.30am – Wait in the Sports Hall after drop off 

Thurs 10 Oct Flu Vaccination Programme R-Y6  

Mon 14 Oct Harvest Festival – St Mark’s Church – Children Only 

Thurs 17 Oct Open Day for September 2025 starters 

Thurs 24 Oct Parent Breakfast Event – Details to follow 

Fri 25 Oct Break for half term – 3.30pm 

 

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions


 

 

CHILDREN STARTING SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2025 
If you have a child starting school in September 2025, please come to one of our Open Days. You can 
book your tour via this link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/open-days-thursday-17th-october-and-
thursday-21st-november-2024-tickets-717067065897 
 
WALK TO SCHOOL 
Our next Walk to School day is Friday 4 October. Walk, cycle or scooter to school and help reduce 
carbon emissions whilst getting healthy. Put the date in your diary and let’s see how many families can 
leave the car at home. 
 
YEAR 5 FOREST SCHOOL  
Year 5's have loved being out in the sunshine this week for Forest School. They enjoyed foraging berries 
from around the school grounds to make hapa prints using cloth and hammers. Their snack was stewed 
apple (taken from our schools apple trees) and custard cooked on the fire pit - yummy! Miss Illingworths' 
class even managed to find various types of frogs on the dewy, morning grass.  
 

  
 

   

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/open-days-thursday-17th-october-and-thursday-21st-november-2024-tickets-717067065897
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/open-days-thursday-17th-october-and-thursday-21st-november-2024-tickets-717067065897


 

 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
‘Friendship is the golden thread that ties the heart of all the world.’ (John Evelyn – writer) 

PICTURE BOOK ASSEMBLY 

On Wednesday, Mrs Wood read The Rare Tiny Flower, written by Kitty O’Meara 

and illustrated by Quim Torres. A beautiful poem that celebrates differences, 

kindness and respect. This story links with International Day of Peace. 

The music this week was: Peace Perfect Peace Hymn 

If you would like to listen to this story for yourself, you can do so here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DpPeJ8LReI4 

 
 
CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to the children who received a certificate in last week’s celebration assembly:  Ava H-S 
(RB), Jacob T (HH), Zoe H  (KM/BS), Wolfric J (JJ/CR), Bram W (EW), Aiden D (AI/LS), Samuel D 
(PA/EH) Ned C (JW), Arthur O (RI) Erin D (TM), Drew F (CD).  
 
 
ATTENDANCE 
We have been back at school for almost three weeks. Thank to everyone who has been at school every 
day. It has been a good start back. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

      Attendance:  Fri 13 Sept 2024 to Thurs 19 Sept 2024 
97.64% 

Number of pupils late at least once this week: 6 

Remember: The gates open at 8.40pm and school starts promptly at 8.50am. 

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DpPeJ8LReI4


 

 

COMMUNITY 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 



 

 

  
 
 

 

 

  



 

 

Strive Tennis 
Strive Tennis is a coaching provider based in Harrogate, dedicated to giving children and adults the 
opportunity to experience playing tennis. As part of our school’s outreach programme we would like to 
invite your child to attend Three Free coaching sessions at one of our venues starting the week 
commencing Monday 30th September. Strive Tennis will provide all the equipment for the coaching 
session, but we do ask that your child wears comfortable sportswear and trainers. To view the timetable 
and for booking please use the QR code below: 
 

 
 

If you have any queries, then please do email me at info@strivetennis.co.uk Tel: 07711181998 
 

I hope you all have a fabulous weekend. 

   

 
 
Corrine Penhale 
Headteacher 

mailto:info@strivetennis.co.uk

